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Minister of Health

& Minister for Food Safety
MP for Rongotai (incl Chatham Islands)

29 JUN 2004

Mr Paul Tubiana
infodiabetes@aol.com - - e S

Dear Mr Tubiana

Thank you for your correspondence of 17 June 2004 informing me of your diabetes
research study. | have given your letter to Ministry of Health officials to note the
comments you made.

Information about the New Zealand Diabetes Strategy is available on the Ministry of
Health’s website (http://mww.moh.govt.nz). At this website address, under the
heading Publications, you can search the Ministry library’s catalogue.

Statistical  information is available from  Statistics New  Zealand
(http://www.stats.govi.nz) and the New Zealand Health Information Service
(http:/iwww.nzhis.govt.nz).

Thank you for taking the time to write.

Yours sincerely

Hon Annette King
MINISTER OF HEALTH

Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand. Telephone: (04) 470 6554, Facsimile: (04) 495 8445
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